
Hello Year 2 

We hope you are all well and enjoying the lovely weather at the 

moment. 

We hope you are still being superstars at home and trying hard to 

read and complete some of our activities.  

We are excited for our new topic; ‘Under the Sea’ and hope you find 

the activities fun to do. Remember you can always think of your own 

activities. Remember to send photos of your work to our email 

address: 

Year2@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Keep safe, be good and keep smiling. 

Love  

Your Year 2 teachers 
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